
Dear Friends,
As 2020 draws to a close, I hope that you 
and your loved ones have remained safe 
and healthy. Operating the shelter throughout 
this pandemic continues to be challenging 
with social distancing, constant cleaning 
and sometimes quarantining. But Ozanam 
continues to provide 40 to 60 moms, dads, and 
children, who are experiencing homelessness 
a safe place to shelter each night.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, Ozanam 
has lost many of its loyal volunteers and has had to hire additional 
staff members to keep up with the cleaning and operations of the 
shelter. Additionally, due to restrictions on events, sadly, we will not 
be able to host our annual Sock Hop fundraiser in 2021. I ask that 
you please remember Ozanam as you plan your charitable giving. 
Your financial support is now more important than ever to ensure we 
can continue our mission of providing shelter to families experiencing 
homelessness in our community.

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you and your 
family a happy and healthy holiday season!

-JoAnna Beck, 
Executive Director

NEWS

The word “Home” is getting a lot of 
attention these days.  “Work from home” 
seems to be the most popular phrase 
with “Stay home and be safe” coming 
in a close second.  But what if you don’t 
have a home?  There is no debate about 
it, 2020 has been a challenging year, 
even more challenging when you don’t 
have a home to lay your head or feed 
your family.  

Hello, my name is Bradley R. Hayden 
and I serve on the Board of Directors of 

The Ozanam Family Shelter as President.  My grandfather, 
Robert Hayden was one of the founders of The Ozanam 
Family Shelter, also known as Deacon Bob or to our family, 
Granddad.  Growing up, I can remember helping my 
father with various electrical work at St. Anthony’s where 
Grandad first founded Ozanam and then continuing that 
work at our current Read Street location.  A few years ago, 
during Granddad’s funeral, I felt the nudge from above to 
get more involved with Ozanam Family Shelter.

When volunteering on the board, I was fortunate to hear 
several impactful stories about Granddad and his passion 
for Ozanam.  When reflecting on these stories, I see 
that same passion from our Board of Directors and more 
importantly hear about that passion in our STAFF of The 
Ozanam Family Shelter.  The STAFF at Ozanam are essential 
peacemakers, who can’t “work from home” or “stay home 
and be safe”.  Asia, Dennis, Hellen, Xavier, Cameron, Tina, 
Ellen, Heather, and JoAnna are Ozanam’s frontline workers 
that feed, house, and help the homeless.  The donations 
we receive fund their salaries and help support the mission 
of The Ozanam Family Shelter.  

As this challenging year ends, please consider donating to 
Ozanam so we can keep the passion alive!  

THANK YOU ASIA, DENNIS, HELLEN, XAVIER, CAMERON, 
TINA, ELLEN, HEATHER, AND JOANNA for leaving your 
home to find a home for others!

LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR

For volunteer opportunities 
or to donate to our shelter, 

please visit OzanamFamilyShelter.org 
or call 812-422-2214.  

Only with your support are we able to serve 
the many children, mothers and fathers who 

pass through our doors each day.  
Thank You and God Bless!

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
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Follow us to see how
your donations help.

Check Out Our Website: 
OzanamFamilyShelter.org

Family Shelter    

Thank You to these Skilled 
Ozanam Supporters!
Thanks to Haier GE Appliance Evansville R&D Center 
for donating 2 new much needed freezer units, and to 
their generous employers for their upcoming spring 
service days at the shelter.

We welcome our new volunteer, Ed Lappe!  He has 
been making Food Bank pick-ups, recycling, and 
sharing his knowledge to help improve the efficiency 
of our HVAC systems.

Thanks, Jeff Happe, for preparing a conceptual 
design and cost estimate to provide a permanent fix 
to water issues in our 2nd floor restrooms. More to 
come on this much needed project.

Thank you to the many individuals and restaurants 

who help us feed 50-60 folks 3 meals each day with 
minimal staff!

We could use your skills too!  Please contact us to see 
where you can help.

Thank you to Paul’s Menswear for participating 
in the 5th Annual Franklin 
Street Gumbo Cook-off in 
support of Ozanam. We 
raised lots of money and 
had the best Gumbo on 
the street!  Here are some 
of the cooks and helpers:  
Audrey Niemeier, Hillary 
Eickhoff, Brian Eickhoff, 
and Randy Bauer.
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Letter from the Director:
Thank goodness for Spring!  Everyone in Southern Indiana is ready to shake off those cold, 
overcast days and get outside into some sunshine!  The bicycle chains are spinning, basket 
balls are bouncing and bubbles are filling the air already.  It is great to see families at play, 
and families experiencing homelessness can do this together at Ozanam Family Shelter 
because of the support from friends like YOU.  

Spring is a time for growth and renewal, and Ozanam is feeling it in force this year!  Donors 
have made it possible to replace worn out appliances, have kept us supplied with warm 
bedding over the winter and have stepped up to make sure our babies have a safe place to 
sleep with donated  Pack N’ Plays!  Ozanam operates on a modest budget and every bit of 

support is needed and appreciated.

I would also like to take this opportunity to extend a heartfelt thank you to our super employees and volunteers who 
make the services we provide feasible.  They help people in the worst possible circumstances know that the future 
can be better.  It is an absolute privilege to work alongside some of the most passionate, caring and dedicated 
people who provide the sun, soil and water to help people grow.

Looking forward to a year of continued growth and collaboration with you!

Executive Director 

Danette Romines, BSW MPA

Danette Romines

Your support is greatly appreciated!
Please send your donation to

1100 Read Street Evansville IN 47710  
(or use the enclosed envelope). 
You can also donate on-line at 

OzanamFamilyShelter.org/donate.
THANK YOU!!

How can you help?
We love our work here at the shelter and are so thankful 
to our many partners, volunteers and friends.  We are 
always looking for volunteers so let us know if you want 
to help.  We also could especially use donations of 
towels, sheets, pillows, sunscreen, shampoo and laundry 
products. Call us for more details.  THANK YOU!

Your donations are always appreciated!

Did you know?
We have 17 Family Rooms and 9 Single Women beds at Ozanam and we often operate at full 

capacity. In 2018, we provided 21,287 safe nights of shelter for over 500 moms, dads and children.
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YOUR HELP 
IS NEEDED!
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Use the enclosed envelope or send 
your donation to

 1100 Read Street Evansville IN 47710.  
Online donations can be made at 

OzanamFamilyShelter.org/donate.

On August 16, Ozanam Family Shelter was excited to participate in Walking for Dreams for the third consecutive year. The event 
date was postponed due to the pandemic, but that did not diminish our fundraising enthusiasm.  With the help of more than 25 
generous sponsors and donors, Ozanam raised over $16,000. That total was boosted by $5000 with the match provided by the 
Walking for Dreams organization. This money was a huge help to keep our shelter going this year.  Walking for Dreams 2021 
is scheduled for May 23.  Watch for more details about the event and make plans to help support Ozanam at this important 
fundraiser. 

Mark Your Calendar!  
Walking for Dreams 2021 

Set for May 23rd

Left: Our AMAZING team!

Below: Dr Terry and Jean Alvey 
Walking for Dreams virtually.



Funding for this program is provided (in 
part) by ESG funds, through the City of 
Evansville’s Department of Metropolitan 

Development and the Indiana Housing 
and Community Development

 Authority.

MISSION
The Ozanam Family Shelter provides a safe emergency space for 
families to stay together while offering services and resources to 
help secure long-term housing solutions.

WHO WE ARE: 
Ozanam is a unique emergency shelter in Evansville that houses 
families and single women. We can service up to 18 families and 
4 single women under one roof. We provide safe, quality space, 
prepared meals, laundry facilities, and support services. We rely 
on financial and volunteer support from our local community to 
maintain the ability to keep families together while they work to 
rebuild their resources and explore housing options.

WE PROVIDE:
•	 24-hour Shelter
•	 Case Management
•	 3 Balanced Meals
•	 2 Snacks
•	 Personal Hygiene Items
•	 Laundry Facilities
•	 Social Service Resources
•	 Employment Referrals
•	 Permanent Housing Plans
•	 Financial Counseling
•	 Bus Tokens
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Giving Back to Ozanam:
Recently one Ozanam Resident was so grateful for the help she received 
from the shelter staff, she wanted to give back to say thank you.  This 
resident utilized skills she had learned on her job with Handy Helpers to 
power wash the entire shelter property.  She also orchestrated a project 
with the children to paint the picnic table in front of the shelter with their 
handprints.  Ozanam was successful in helping her and her son get into 
permanent housing and she received a promotion to a major construction 
company in the area.  It feels wonderful to have so many of our clients find 
their way after a little help from us!

Ozanam Team Helps Army Veteran

Brian, a disabled Army Veteran, and his young daughter were experiencing homelessness and sought out 
emergency shelter with our facility. After working with the team at Ozanam, in collaboration with partner 
agencies, Brian was awarded monthly veteran’s benefits in addition to a large lump sum for back pay.  
With this assistance, Brian was able to secure permanent housing for himself and his daughter.   

We are happy to be a part of this success and so many others!

Thank you Lambda Chi Alpha from UE for 
serving our residents!  If your family or group 
would like to help prepare or serve food at 
the shelter, please contact us.  

Board of Directors
Front:  Jay Adams, Allen Hair, Randy Bauer, Brad Hayden and Nina Schultheis
Back:  Andrea Mann, Julie Folz, Jean Alvey, Sister Maureen Houlihan, and Jenny Howard

Azzip Pot of Dough Fundraiser 
continues through the end of November.  

Remember to scan for Ozanam!!

We've updated our website!  

OzanamFamilyShelter.org  
Check it out to learn what's happening 
and to see how you can help.

A little way you can help!
We can ALWAYS use

•Socks •Shampoo •Conditioner
•Diapers  •Deodorant

or check out our Amazon Wish List! 
https://a.co/cEg0Ef5

Drop off at shelter or call us. THANK YOU!


